
To all members of the 50th Memorial Meeting of Japanese Society of Clinical 

Neurophysiology 

Announcement on the extension of abstract submission 

 

Due to COVID-19 epidemic, all the spring academic societies have been cancelled or held 

on web. We understand that there are some members who are concerned about the 

schedule of this academic meeting in November but we are currently working hard to 

prepare for the 50th Annual Meeting, which will be held from November 26th (Thu) to 

28th (Sat) this year as originally scheduled. 

Recently a meeting between the president and the executive board was held and the 

following were discussed: 

 

1) No postponement or alteration for the Annual Meeting date. 

2) There will be live distribution of the lectures, symposiums, and presentations that are 

being held at each venue for those who cannot participate on site. Members who have 

paid the fees in advance will be provided access to watch the lectures via web. 

3) If most members cannot come to Kyoto, we are considering web presentations from 

their homes or potentially only the presenters come to the venue to present their lectures 

through live stream. 

4) Participation scores will be given regardless of the format. 

 

Currently, we are planning to hold a conference on site at the Kyoto International 

Conference Center as originally planned, and we are making sure that it can be held on 

the same schedule no matter how the situation changes.  

 

We have extended the call for general abstracts for about one month until July 15th (Wed). 

Although it is a difficult time, we are hoping that many members will be able to join us 

to feel the best season in Kyoto.  

On behalf of the Society Secretariat, we look forward to your submission and 

participation. 

 

June 19, 2020 

Chairman of the 50th Annual Meeting of the Japanese Society of Clinical 

Neurophysiology Academic Meeting 

Professor, Department of Orthopedic Surgery, Kansai Medical University 

Takanori Saito 


